

少林拳法連盟

SHORIN KEMPO KAIKAN

7/2/2025

Ref/Shorin/001-2568

Official notice to All Shorin Kempo Branch Chiefs

Dear Shorin Kempo Family,

We are excited to announce the upcoming 2025 Shorin Kempo Thailand Training Seminars for Branch Chiefs, instructors and members!

Shorin Kempo does not collect yearly subscription for Dojos since 2018, on top of this the Kaikan supports dojos and branch chiefs by we allow our Branch Chiefs and Dojo operator to receive 30% of all Shodan grades and upwards plus keep 100% of all kyu grade fees.

Our only stipulation is the Branch chiefs attend our yearly seminars in order to meet other branch chiefs and dojo operators, expanding on knowledge, future planning for the following years Calendars etc. The Kaikan believes that this system creates sustainability.

Topics of the 2025 AGM for Shorin Kempo Kaikan will be:

- 1-Enforcing the registration of Shodan upwards and ensuring all members are registered and the correct Obi is worn.
- 2- Discussions and scheduling tournaments and Events.
- 3- Discussion to hold the 2026 World Kumite Championships in Japan.

- 4- Certifying Referees and Judges with the WKO
- 5- Merchandise
- 6-Administration
- 7- Organization of the World Kumite Championships in Thailand 2026

In the same period Join us with your students for an enriching experience as we delve into essential techniques and skills. The seminars will cover:

- Kumite Waza
- Gyaku Waza
- Kata
- Shorin Syllabus

Event Details:

- Seminar Dates: May 20th & 21st and 23rd, 2025
- -Syonara Party 23rd May 2025
- Cost: \$150USD per person

Please note that participants will need to **prebook their own accommodation** to ensure availability during this exciting event.

OPTIONAL

Also on the 25th of May is the Okinawa Open WKO tournament, those that wish to travel from Thailand to Okinawa to attend the event can fly direct BKK/NAHA/BKK for promotion rates currently promoted by several airlines.

We look forward to seeing all of you there! Let's come together to enhance our skills and strengthen our Shorin Kempo community.

Best regards,

Sensei Junior McInnes Shorin Kempo Kaikan.